
Book of Condolence for Former Prime Minister ABE Shinzo 

 

July 8, 2022 

Consulate-General of Japan in Seattle 

 

 Upon the sudden passing of former Prime Minister ABE Shinzo, the Consulate-General 

of Japan in Seattle announces that a book of condolence will be available for signing at 

the Consulate office on the following dates. 

 

1. Date & Time 

July 11 and 12  

10:00am to 12:00 noon and 1:00pm to 4:00pm 

 

2. Place 

 Consulate-General of Japan in Seattle 

（701 Pike Street, Suite 1000(10F), Seattle WA） 

 

 No appointment is necessary. We ask that guests wear a mask during their visit to the 

Consulate office. 


